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Noell,Stephanie J (BPA) - CGI-7

From: Noell,Stephanie J (BPA) - CGI-7

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 7:28 AM

To: eGov Office

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FDMS Comment Received: DOE-HQ-2024-0071- Supplemental Labor 

Management Office (SLMO) Driver Attestation

Thank you, I reviewed the comment and since it is unrelated to the topic of the notice and no contact information 

was provided, we will not be providing a response. 

Respectfully, 
Stephanie Noell (she/her) PMP 

Privacy and Information Collection Program 

Information Governance (CGI-7) 

BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINISTRATION 

sjnoell@bpa.gov | P 503-230-3881 

 

From: eGov Office <egovoffice@hq.doe.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 6:41 AM 

To: Noell,Stephanie J (BPA) - CGI-7 <sjnoell@bpa.gov> 

Cc: eGov Office <egovoffice@hq.doe.gov> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FDMS Comment Received: DOE-HQ-2024-0071- Supplemental Labor Management Office (SLMO) 

Driver Attestation 

 

Good morning, Stephanie,  

 

We received one comment through the Federal Docket Management System (FDMS) for Supplemental Labor 

Management Office (SLMO) Driver Attestation.  

 

We have attached a copy of the notice for your reference as well as the comment and any related attachments. Please send 

any comments received directly, as well as supporting materials you would like us to post for public viewing.  

 

Thanks so much,  

 

The E-Government Team 

Office of the Chief Information Officer 

US Department of Energy 

egovoffice@hq.doe.gov 

 


